

## FISKERTON NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN



**Date of Meeting: January 7<sup>th</sup> 2016**

**Attendees: Robert Wall (Chairman), Pam Smith, Paul Forman, Barry Canner, Stewart Canner and Chris Darcel, Luke Brown, Natalie Cockrell and 11 members of the public.**

**Note taker: Robert Wall and Pam Smith**

Agenda No	Topic/Action List	By whom
1	<p><b>Open Session</b>                      Dates of future open meetings should be passed on to the school headmistress to arrange for a member of staff to attend if possible.                      Residents asked about the orientation of the proposed development in the Current Draft Plan and the size of the proposed development. The Chairman replied that the Draft Plan was for discussion and consultation for the residents and that future events were being organised for that to happen. The size of the proposed development was suggested because of received advice about the sustainability of the Village and its facilities and to be able to acquire the Manor Farm Paddock as remote green space with community access.                      A resident asked if the NPG could be enlarged by new residents joining the group. This is to be discussed at the next meeting.                      A resident asked if the PC could contact WLDC to clarify that no building could take place between Fiskerton and Cherry Willingham and Fiskerton and Reepham within the Parish of Fiskerton.</p>	<p style="text-align: center;">RW</p> <p style="text-align: center;">RW</p> <p style="text-align: center;">RW</p>
2	<p><b>Those present and apologies</b>                      All NPG present</p>	
3	<p><b>Declaration of interests</b>                      None</p>	
4	<p><b>Minutes of Previous Meetings and Matters Arising</b>                      The minutes of October 22<sup>nd</sup> 2015 had been received and signed with amendments on 1.3.16.                      A meeting with WLDC and the Church Commissioners had been arranged</p>	

	for Feb 4 <sup>th</sup> .	
5	<p><b>Correspondence</b>  Letter from Mr Burn concerning the proposed development to the North of Ferry Road. Chairman to reply.  Quote from Community Lincs for the Housing Needs Survey</p>	RW RW
6	<p><b>Public Consultation</b>  A public consultation event for all residents in the Village Hall is to be organised. All residents are welcome to the open meetings in the Village Hall.</p>	RW
7	<p><b>Consultation with the Church Commissioners, School and Primetake.</b>  Meetings have been organised</p>	RW CD
8	<p><b>Evidence Reports</b>  Meetings and correspondence with WLDC, Community Lincs and Natalie Cockrell have taken place and progress with the required reports is ongoing</p>	RW
9	<p><b>AOB</b>  A statement and question was handed to the Chairman. A number of external bodies have expressed concern that they are unclear if they are dealing with someone from the NPG or not. Can it be agreed that all communication about NPG business should have previously been agreed at an NPG meeting?</p>	Agreed by All
10	<p><b>Date of Next Meeting</b>  February 9<sup>th</sup>, 7.00-9.00pm in the Village Hall</p>	

Signed as a correct record:

Date:

Chairman of Fiskerton Neighbourhood Plan